UNITED STATES _
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSINN
WASHINGTON, D C. 20555

September 25, 19580

Mr. W. G. Counsil, Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Operations
Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company
Post Office Box 270

Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Dear Mr. Counsil:

By letter of July 9, 1980 you provided the results of turbine inspections
that were performed during the recent refueling outaocs of the Haddam Neck
Plart. We had requested this information so that the staff could determine
if any Ticensing action was required before the plant resumed operation.

4+ tme conclusion of our review of the inspection results we notified your
st3ff by telephone that we had no reason to delay the sciiaduled startup

of tne Haddam Neck Plant. On the basis of our calculations, the two

keyway cracks were of sufficient depth that the rotors of the low pressure
surtines should be re-inspected within 17.5 months of the initial inspection.
Tris *ime frame is consistent with the staff’'s interim position that
surbines operating with known cracks should be re-inspected prinr to one-hal¥
the time for known cracks to grow to one-half of critical size.

This letter is being sent to you to document previous telephone conversations
and to express our agreement with your plan to re-inspect the low-pressure
surtire discs during the 1981 refueling outage.

The staff is continuing its analysis of fabrication anc cperation data for
Westinghouse turbines. We plan to review our interim position when this
information, and the results of re-incpections of several turbines in 1981,
have been evaluated. We shall notify you if our reassessment affects
Hadcam Neck.

Jde appreciate your continued cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Dennis M. Crufctfield. C%;e‘

Operating Reactors Branch =S
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Mr. W. G. Counsil

cc
Day, Berry & Howard
Counselors at Law

One Constitution Plaza
Hartford, Connecticut 06103

Superintendent
Haddam Neck Plant
RFD #)

Post Office Box 127E

East Hampton, Connecticut 06424

Mr. James R. Himmelwright

Northeast Utilities Service Company

P. 0. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Russell Library
118 Broad Street
"iddletown, Connecticut 06457

Zoard of Selectmen
Town Hall
Haddam, Connecticut 06103

Connecticut Energy Agency
ATTN: Assistant Director
Research and Policy
Cevelopment

Jezaeriment of Planning and
tnergy Policy

20 Grand Street

Hartford, Connecticut 06106

Director, Technical Assessment
Division

Office of Radiation Programs
(AW-459)

Jo S. Environmental Protection
Agency

Crystal Mall #2

Arlington, Virginia 20460

September 25, 1980

U. S. Environmental Protection
Agency

Region ! Office

ATTN: EIS COORDINATOR

JF{ Federal Building

Boston, Massachusetts 02203

Resident Inspector

Haddam Neck Nuclear Power Station
¢/o U. S. NRC

East Haddam Post Office

East Haddam, Connecticut 06423



